
 

 

 

 

Public Consultation Meeting 
Niagara Frontier Transportation Authority 

Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) 

 

Pursuant to federal regulation 49 C.F.R. Part 26.45(g), the Niagara Frontier Transportation 
Authority (NFTA) is seeking comments on its triennial DBE goal plan for the FTA and Niagara 
Falls International Airport.  In establishing these DBE goal, federal regulation requires the NFTA 
to consult with local minority, women's and general contractor groups, community organizations, 
and other officials or organizations in order to establish a level playing field for DBE 
participation.  

NFTA is providing stakeholders an opportunity to share their views by participating in an open 
stakeholder meeting to be held as follows:  

 

Location: 1st Floor Conference Room 

NFTA 

  181 Ellicott Street 

Buffalo, NY 14203 

    Virtual:  Microsoft Teams 

    Date:  Friday, July 5th, 2024 

    Time:  10:00 AM 

 

Please RSVP by 4:00 PM on July 5th, 2024, by emailing EEO.DBE@nfta.com or calling (716) 
855-7486.  If you are unable to attend this meeting, the EEO department will take public 
comments for a 30-day period regarding the proposed DBE goal plan ending July 30th, 2024. 
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